
Student Notice 

 

Department of Computer Application in association with Vistas Real 

English World is conducting a one day English Orientation 

Program in the Computer Lab on 21st July, 2018 at 11:00 AM. 

The subject of the program is “Communication & Personality 

Development” 

The program aim is to introduce participants to new methodologies 

for improving their communication skills and personality. 


